From: I

Sent: 27-Jun-2021 12:29

To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Subject: Re: Licence application - Hilltop Country House Events
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

The Licensing Section
Cheshire East Council
Municipal Buildings
Earle Street

Crewe

Cw1 2BJ

Dear Sir
Re: Licence application - Hilltop Country House Events

| wish to object to the application made by the above in respect of Hilltop Country House, Flash Lane,
Prestbury, Cheshire, SK10 4ED on the following grounds:

1) As the name suggests the house is situated at a raised elevation which would result in any sound or
noise being easily transmitted over a large area.

2) The property is located in a very rural location with no natural barriers to prevent or reduce the
transmission of noise

3) This application is a significant change from the existing approved application which had a number
of requirements to reduce the noise and nuisance in the area such as restrictions of two weddings
per week and the disco in a soundproofed dance room.

4) This application would result in a considerable increase in noise and nuisance over practically the
whole week.

5) Butley Town and surrounding area is in a very quiet rural location with little background noise so the
inclusion of entertainment and music would have a very detrimental effect on the local residents
who have chosen to live in peaceful surroundings and appreciate the natural environment.

This application should not be granted as it will change the quiet characteristics of Butley Town and have
significant detrimental effect on the residents and their wellbeing.

Regards

Prestbury
Cheshire




